
 

 
 

 

Thursday 30th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am writing to wish everyone a Happy Easter and I hope everyone has a good break over the 

next two weeks. 

We finish school at 3.30pm on Friday 31st March 2023, and return to school on Monday 17th 

April 2023. 

 

Recent Events 

Thank you to children, staff and parents for your support at the recent events, including: 

• Mass for each class 

• Class liturgies in Church 

• KS1 football competition,, Y3/4 football, football league matches, Year 1 Tea Dance 

at the Marine Hall, KS1 multiskills, Science Competition, Tag rugby tournament 

 

Events to come 

We have lots to look forward to in the Summer Term including: 

• Athletics club will resume on Wednesday 19th April for anyone in Years 4, 5 and 6; 

other clubs’ details will be given out by the teachers shortly 

• Swimming continues for Year 5 

• Cricket on Friday mornings 

• Borwick Hall residential visit in June for Year 6 

• The SATs for Year 6(!) 

• School trips for all classes 

• Local competitions (we have entered all of them!) including athletics, tennis, cricket, 

girls’ cricket, netball, multisports, girls’ football, Elliot Cup semi final at Highbury. 

• Sports Day at Poolfoot Farm, 1pm on Monday 22nd May (weather permitting) 

• The Shrek! Stage Show 

• Class photos Thursday 20th April 

• Beaverbrooks Blackpool 10km for Trinity Hospice on Sunday 14th May 11am 

 

Easter Videos 

Thank you to our staff and children for creating the Easter videos, which will be available 

soon.  The format of the videos allows more access to seeing your child perform, all parents 

can see them, and any family members can view them too. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr P. Eaton 

Headteacher  
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